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I oppose any rule change that would affect vote by mail availability.  We have had 

this method of voting for years in Oregon with no significant problems.  Taking away 

vote by mail would essentially disenfranchise people who have difficulty with 

transportation, and those who are for other reasons unable to access a traditional 

balloting location.   


